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Star Learner 
 

A huge well done to Pranav for 

settling in to Cedar class so 

well in his first week! It is like 

he has always been here! 

Year One 

Learning Letter 

Little Wandle Reading Workshop 

There will be a reading workshop for Year 1 

parents on Thursday 5th October at 2.30pm in 

the hall.  

Please try and go along if you can as reading 

and phonics are a huge part of Year 1 and there 

will be information on how you can support your 

child at home.   
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Information for Parents 
Thursday 5th October 

Reading workshop 2.30pm 

 

Friday 6th October 

Christmas cards to be returned to school 

 

Wednesday 11th October 

Harvest Assembly 2.30pm  

(Children can be collected to go home straight 

after) 

 

16th October and 18th October 

Parents evenings (more information to follow) 

 

30th October- INSET DAY 

 
The ‘Show and Tell’ group for next Friday is Purple 

group (Emmie, Grayson, Ronnie, Oscar A, Rosie B 

and Harrison).  

 

Learning Journey 
The children have really enjoyed swimming 

over the last couple of weeks and thank you so 

much to the parents who kindly give up their 

time to help. We really do appreciate it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science, we have been exploring which 

materials are water resistant and which ones 

are not. We talked about which materials 

would be best to make a rain coat out of. Some 

Year 6 children came to help us and show us 

how to record our work on seesaw using the I-

pads. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

In computing we have learnt how to log on to 

laptops and how to log off safely. We also 

explored a little about the keyboard and 

explored the different keys and what they do.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


